
 

Casa Del Lago Condominium Association, Inc. 

 

Guidelines for Solar Lighting 

 

Solar lighting may be placed along the inside planting area that is outside the entrance way of the 

ground level units.  These lights must be low voltage and temporary, as they must be removed 

when the owner is away for longer than two weeks and in a hurricane warning.  The size and 

number of lights are limited and will be determined when an accurate drawing is presented to the 

ARC committee and the Board of Directors for approval. 

 

Caution:  many units do not get enough sunlight for the lights to store adequate energy. 

 

Note: When submitting request for solar lighting, enclose drawing indicating requested number 

of lights and location. 

 

 

 

 


